
Dear [Participant's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As a valued participant in our [Program Name], your 

feedback is crucial for us to improve our services. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few moments to share your thoughts regarding 

your experience. Specifically, we would like to know: 

• Your overall satisfaction with the program. 

• Any specific aspects you found beneficial. 

• Areas where you feel we can improve. 

• Any additional comments or suggestions you may have. 

Your insights will help us enhance our programs and better serve you and others in the 

community. 

Please respond by [Date] to ensure your feedback is included in our ongoing evaluation. 

Thank you for your time and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Agency Name] 

[Contact Information] 


